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20 January, 2020

Greetings. Please see below for a correspondence from the National Planning Team for this year’s National Worship Conference. 

-Eileen 

*** 

To: 	Bishops of the Anglican Church of Canada
From:	Planning Team, National ACC-ELCIC Worship Conferences 

[bookmark: _Hlk26394470]Blessings from the National and Local Planning Committees of the Anglican Lutheran National Worship Conference (NWC). We are writing to request your support of the upcoming 2020 NWC, “Subversive Story, Song, Symbol: Worship in an Age of Spectacle.” July 13 – 16 in Ottawa, ON. 

The guest presenters are Channon Ross, author of Gifts Glittering and Poisoned: Spectacle, Empire and Metaphysics, and Conference musician, Debbie Lou Ludolph, Dean of Chapel and Director of the Kanata Centre for Global Song at Martin Luther University. 

Thoughtful and creative worship and music will be central to each of the days; a variety of workshops for lay and ordained worship planners, leaders and musicians; and time for meeting and networking with others engaged and passionate about worship. A Banquet will include the awarding of the Companion of the Worship Arts to one Anglican and one Lutheran recipient, in recognition of local and national contributions to worship in our churches.

The now triennial Conference’s purpose is to support faithful and vital worship in the ministries of our churches and further strengthen our Full Communion partnership. The Conference consistently receives very positive evaluations and many participants return year after year. 

How can you and your Diocese/Synod support the NWC? 

We would ask that you publicize and promote the conference encouraging people to register, especially those who are new to their roles or have not attended before. We also ask that consideration be given as funds are available for bursaries to support members of your Diocese to participate, especially those in part-time and volunteer positions such as musicians, lay leaders and worship planners. And we would be delighted if you would register and participate in this important and enjoyable conference of our churches. For more information and to register, visit the website: nationalworshipconference.org. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request for support. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Local Co-Chairs, Gregor Sneddon (gregorsneddon@gmail.com) or JoAnne Lam (pastorjoannelam@gmail.com) or Anglican National Staff, Eileen Scully (escully@national.anglican.ca) or ELCIC National Staff, Lyle McKenzie (lmckenzie@elcic.ca).

God’s blessings,   
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